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3 November 2010 

 

NNC CIRCULAR NO.11 /2010 

 

Dear Madam/Sir 

Section C6 – Additional Statutory Paternity Leave – Amended Page C6/1 

Further to the issue of NNC Circular No 8/2010, it has been drawn to our attention 
that an omission in this guidance, dating from its original issue in February 2008, had 
not been remedied.  The revised page attached now includes at Paragraph 2 the 
important eligibility criterion relating to the length of employment required prior to the 
expected week of childbirth which was unfortunately omitted in the original version. 

The original attachment to Circular 8/2010 has also been amended (retrospectively) 
so the full Section C6 may be found on the Probation Association website  
(www.probationassociation.co.uk) if required.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Christine Lawrie 
Jonathan Ledger 
 
Joint Secretaries 
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